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To the Chair and Members of the Committee, as an Oregon resident, I strongly 

support House Bill 3390 prohibiting the sale of new fur products in our state.   

 

In the U.S., there are no federal laws requiring regular inspections of fur factory 

farms. Animals suffer, typically in buildings with little to no light, very little airflow, and 

in cramped confinement. Slaughter occurs via gassing or electrocution, to preserve 

the fur product. Aside from the cruelty during life for these animals, the products used 

in their slaughter and processing of the fur products are toxic and create 

environmental impacts. 

 

HB 3390 creates commonsense policy. 

 

Please support HB 3390.  

 

Kind regards, 

Genny Bond 

55508 NW Kizzie Lane 

Gales Creek OR 97117 

503 332 0388 


